
Health Inequalities Annual Report 2021

The Department of Health today published the Health Inequalities Annual
Report 2021.

Coronavirus (Covid-19) Infection
Survey – Antibody and Vaccination Data
for Northern Ireland

The Department of Health today published a report on antibody and vaccination
data from the COVID-19 Infection Survey (CIS).

Hargey praises history making women’s
football team

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has congratulated the Northern Ireland
Women’s Football team on their qualification for the Euro 2022 Championships
which will take place in England next summer.

Swann: Northern Ireland vaccination
programme continues ahead of schedule

The Health Minister has visited the vaccination centre at South Lake Leisure
Centre to meet those involved in helping to deliver the vaccination programme
within the Southern Health and Social Care Trust.
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Foster and O’Neill congratulate NI
women’s team

First Minister Arlene Foster and deputy First Minister Michelle O’Neill have
congratulated the Northern Ireland women’s football team on reaching the Euro
2022 finals.
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